
Dear Kennydale resident, 

The final design stages for the Kennydale Lakeline Sewer Improvement Project have begun, and 
we’d like to invite you and your neighbors to an open house to discuss the project in more detail. The 
open house will be hosted at Kennydale Elementary School (1700 NE 28th St., Renton, Washington 
98056) on Tuesday, July 16, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

At the event you will have the opportunity to:
•	 Learn about the project, upcoming easement coordination, and what’s happening next.
•	 Ask project staff questions.
•	 See grinder pump equipment and components.

We’ll have opening remarks around 6:15 p.m., but you can stop by our open house anytime.  
We hope to see you there. 

Sincerely,  

Martin Pastucha 
Public Works Department Administrator 
rentonwa.gov/kennydalelakeline

Do you have questions about the project or need an interpreter? 
Contact Anousheh Nawaz by emailing anawaz@rentonwa.gov or calling 425-757-9156.
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